
Peru Crisis Continues…

Peru is going into it’s third month of continued protests, violence, road blocks and general 
chaos. Over 60 people have been killed so far. Airports have been taken over and closed. 

Main roads into Cusco and other cities are blocked by protesters causing homes and 
businesses to be without gas for cooking and heating. There is no fuel as the tankers can’t 
get through. Prices for food are soaring. Tourism (the main industry) is non existent and has 

such a knock on effect to the people and families that rely on this. Stronger protests are 
planned if the government doesn’t bring forward elections and the president doesn’t stand 
down. The army are being deployed in the next few days to clear the roadblocks which has 

potential to be violent. 

Please join us in praying for God’s supernatural intervention, for peace 
in the chaos, for resolution and wisdom on leaders and government, 

and for an end to the suffering of the people. 

Prayer Room - Even though we have not started renting or occupying the permanent 
prayer room due to water and electricity issues, the landlady allowed us to open the room 
free of charge for several days. This gave the people of the city opportunity to creatively 
pray for the current situation and their country.


Rest, Recuperation, Relationships and Receiving - During this uncertain and 
troubling time in Peru, we had the opportunity to have a well needed break. We were able 
to mark 1 year of being away as a family on mission in sunny Florida! Pastor David Juliano 
(who we had never met face to face, but who got in touch through 24-7 prayer social 
media before we left England last year) very kindly invited us to stay with him and his 
family. We had the most wonderful 2 weeks of receiving such love, encouragement and 
blessing from him, his family and his church. We are so grateful for this time to refresh and 
switch off as well as connect and build relationships with the First Sebring church family.   

We would love for you to partner with us in the work God is doing here in Cusco. Please 
click on the link to become a monthly supporter or give a one off donation. GRACIAS!


http://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20384391 
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Andy had the 
opportunity to 

preach and share 
our testimony 


We helped at the bi-
weekly food drive 
providing food for 
over 125 families


We came very close 
to an alligator in the 

wild!

                                 


We took in the 
beautiful Floridan 

sunsets whilst 
hanging out on a 

ranch
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